
Dear Tournament of Friendship: 
 
I would like to express my gratitude to you for supporting my academic journey. Thank you for 
providing financial assistance to students who are pursuing Criminal Justice related degrees. 
Receiving this Scholarship has helped me continue my education at Davenport University. As a 
student who has chosen to focus on school full-time, this award has lessened the financial burden 
of my education. Being awarded this Scholarship has also increased my motivation to obtain my 
Bachelor’s degree in Cyber Defense. Working in the Cyber Security field has been a dream of 
mine since I was a young teenager. Overall, I am grateful for the Tournament of Friendship’s 
encouragement and assistance as I pursue my education and career goals. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kyla Smith 


